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Since our last update, I am pleased to report a lot of progress has occurred 

with the Siouxland Expo Center! The building is really coming to life with 

the addition of the windows and façade. The rusting steel on the face of 

the building will be installed next week. The inside of the building is really 

taking shape as well. The second-floor mezzanine is going to really impress.  

 

Currently, contractors are working to complete the roof, façade, windows, 

exterior site paving, and the interior finishes. There have only been some 

minor delays due to COVID-19, the retractable bleachers, the dividing 

partition for the conference room, and acoustical wall for the arena. These 

are the only delays that we are aware of which may not impact the 

completion date.  

 

We are still looking at a July completion. Whether or not we can begin 

operations at that time will remain to be seen. We were planning on a 

grand opening celebration in July with the donors and stakeholders 

however, that may have to be held at a later date.  

 

Stay safe and be well!  

 

Dirk Lohry,  

Siouxland Expo Center President 

 



 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION SITE PICS 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


